From: iy Brunning

Sent: 02 December 2022 17:00
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2022/3853/P

Reference Number 2022/3853/P

Hello,

1 think this project will be very beneficial for the community in Camden, and will attract more people
which will help boost the economy. However 1 think the price is quite expensive so there could be
some discount prices for those who live in the community.



